M.Cormack EXHIBIT NO.58 S. DAYLO 1-02

September 3, 1991

Reverend Paul R. Shanley 641 North Camino Real Palm Springs, California 92262

Dear Paul:

Fred Ryan notified me the other day, when I returned from vacation, that you had taken up residence in Palm Springs so that you could be near your doctors.

I am sorry to hear that your illness has developed to be so incapacitating. I hope that it improves. I will keep you in my prayers.

As you know, we lost a good friend this summer - Paul Walsh. It was sudden and sad. I will miss him a lot, he was like a brother in so many ways.

Take care of yourself, Paul. May God give you good health.

Sincerely yours,

JBM:mo'l 3564M

Reverend John B. McCormack Secretary for Ministerial Personnel